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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 797 creates the Safety Training for Employees Performing Construction Work with 

Governmental Entities Act. Governmental entities who into a construction contract are directed 

by the measure to require contractors to ensure their employees working on contracted sites have 

completed construction safety training. Such contracts shall include notice and penalty 

provisions relating to compliance with the provisions of this measure. The measure establishes a 

penalty of $100.00 per employee per day failing to comply with the provisions of this measure.  
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